
Voluntary Municipal Secondary Market Event Disclosure 

 

OKLAHOMA STUDENT LOAN AUTHORITY (the “Authority”) 

525 Central Park Drive, Suite 600 

Oklahoma City, OK  73105-1706 

www.secure.OSLAfinancial.com 

 

 

This notice pertains to the Authority’s financial reporting website, 

http://www.OSLAfinancial.com.  

 

To comply with recent security requirements implemented by the Federal Government, 

the Authority’s financial reporting website has now changed to 

https://secure.OSLAfinancial.com.   

 

The Department of Homeland Security (DHS) Binding Operational Directive 18-01 and 

the Federal Information Security Management Act (FISMA) requires that we 

communicate through our firewall for our websites using secure protocols that utilize 

approved encryption algorithms. In response to this, OSLA enabled Hypertext Transfer 

Protocol Secure (HTTPS) with HTTP Strict Transport Security (HSTS) on 

www.OSLAfinancial.com and will no longer use the unencrypted protocol HTTP.  

In recent years, there has been a concerted effort by both the public and private sectors to 

no longer use HTTP due to the inherent weaknesses that are associated with clear text 

protocols on externally facing systems. This change improves the overall security posture 

and ensures secure communication with our business partners who access the website. 

 

 

Dated:  June 7, 2018 
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